
December 22, 2021 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: Docket UE-180757—Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment Pilot Program Evaluation 

In 2018, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) filed an 
advice filing to implement a pilot program designed to help overcome barriers to transportation 
electrification in its Washington service area.  In that filing, PacifiCorp committed to provide an 
evaluation and report on the pilot program by the end of 2021.  PacifiCorp encloses its final 
report as well as an evaluation that was performed by Guidehouse (formerly Navigant). 

It is respectfully requested that all formal correspondence and data requests regarding this filing 
be addressed to: 

By e-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 

By regular mail: Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon, 97232 

Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

            /s/             . 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292
shelley.mccoy@pacificorp.com

Enclosures 
180757-PAC-Final-Report-12-22-21 
180757-PAC-Appendix-A-12-22-21 
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